

Virginia MIRC< vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov>

New MIRC Comment

1 message

Mon, Sep 23, 2013 at 9:15 PM

Reply-To:

To: vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov

First Name - Michael

Last Name - Sink

Organization Name - Private Citizen

Comment - Please do not provide any support to the affordable Healthcare act. This law is hurting small business and middle class Americans who have worked their entire life. Expanding Virginia Medicaid Program will make it harder to get rid of this law when we finally realize it is damaging the economy.